
Learning Focus
The children have been absolutely loving the music

focus we've had this term! 
In Nursery, the little ones are filling their days with
singing and dancing. Reception classes are learning
to groove to the music and match their movements
to different instruments. Year 1 students are busy

spotting rhythm and pitch all around us, while Year
2 are on a mission to recognise orchestral

instruments just by hearing them.
The Year 3/4s have been recreating to "Dance

Monkey" on the boomwhackers to nail that beat,
and the Year 6 crew is rocking out on the

Glockenspiels.
 Music just brings so much happiness, doesn't it?

It's amazing to see how much the children are
enjoying themselves with it.

Dates and Notices
Monday 3rd June - School closed - INSET day
Tuesday 4th June - School reopens
Tuesday 4th June - 14th June - Year 4 National
Multiplication Check
Tuesday 18th June - EYFS, KS1 and Nursery Sports’ Day
Wednesday 19th June -  KS2 Sports’ Day

Number Smart George  1W

Self Smart Hanna  Nursery

People Smart Vanshica  RD

Art Smart Nikol 2H

Body Smart Elena 5/6M

Music Smart Aleyna 3/4D

Nature Smart Martin 5/6C

Word Smart Leo 3/4M

Smart Learner Chantelle  5/6M

Class Percentage

RG 98%

1KMc 95%

3/4M 97%

5/6C 92%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Aleyna 3/4D, who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

What a busy week of learning! Can you believe it's the last of this half
term already? Time really has flown by, hasn't it?

Reception had an exciting time with the creepy crawly show this
week, and our little ones were super brave! A huge thank you to all
who supported our successful bake sale organised by our fantastic
EYFS team. Your contributions will help us buy more resources for
the children. Those who treated themselves to some sweet treats,

your generosity is greatly appreciated.
As we head into the half term break, we hope you have a wonderful
week off. Just a friendly reminder that we will be closed on Monday,
3rd June for an INSET day. We look forward to welcoming everyone

back on Tuesday, 4th June at 8:50 am.
Enjoy the break and recharge those batteries!

We have got some
exciting news coming

after half term about

supporting children with

their mental health.  Keep

your eyes out for theletter. 

SMART Awards

Coming Soon 

The Festival of Harmony,

a celebration of the arts

across Concordia

MultiAcademy Trust at

Theatre Porto 25th-27th

June

 We are closed

for INSET day

on the 3rd June. 

We will reopen

on the 4th June
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